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I am against the proposal PSC Recommends Shelter to Housing Continuum Zoning Code changes.
This has unintended consequences for our parks, specifically because the wording in the proposal
does not specify what would constitute an emergency. We are in an emergency situation now with
our un-housed citizens. Allowing camping or shelters in public outdoor spaces is not a solution.
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